
PEPSU ROAD TRANSPORT CORPORATION PATIALA 

CORRIGENDUM 

In continuation to the earlier tender notice issued in 

the Hindustan Times, Daily Ajit (Punjabi) and Punjab Kesari 

on 06.11.2020 for the purchase of 1000x20 Nylon and 

Radial and 7.50xl6 Ply Nylon and 215/75 R17.5 tubeless 

14 PR, the last date for submission of the tender is 

extended to 10.12.2020 by 5:00 PM, the technical bid will 

be opened on 11.12.2020 at 11: 00 AM and the financial bid 

shall be opened on 11.12.2020 at 12.30 PM. If the 
Day/Date so fixed happens to be a holiday the Tenders will 
be opened on the next working day at the same time. Rest 

of the terms and conditions as given in the tender 
document shall remain the same. In case any of the 
bidders has already submitted the bid in response to the 
earlier notice the same will also be considered on 

10.12.2020. 

Managin o·rector, 
Pepsu Road Transp t Corporation, 

~ la. 
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